
Announcements for the Week Ending July 18th, 2020 

Deacon Election…   
We will be taking nominations for  

Deacons throughout July.  
You may pick up a ballot in the Foyer &  

Drop it in the offering plate 

We will have a  

Church Business Meeting 
This Sunday, July 19th @ 4:30 pm 

Thank you so much for the prayers, visits, 
phone calls, texts and meals during the  

passing of  my dad, James Hendrix.  
Thank you for the plant in his memory.  

We love each and every one of   
our CCBC family.  

God bless you all, Jeff  & Janice Sprayberry 

Last chance... 
Caring Place Annual 

Food Drive  
Barrel will still be here Sunday  

 for your Non-Perishable Donations  

AWANA online registration begins August 1!   

If your child was part of AWANA you will be able 

to click on a link and access last year's info to  

update rather than starting from scratch.   

Two options for AWANA this year:  AWANA 

Live! and AWANA @ Home to help include as 

many families as possible.  Never participated in 

AWANA??? This is the year!   

Praying, planning and ordering in process.   

Contact Richie & Katie Kerley or Christy Johns  

for more info.  

 

Sunday School/Nursery/Children's Church up-

date:  We are prayerfully looking at dates for a full 

opening in children's ministry.  Rooms are being 

set up, curriculum ordered and leaders contact-

ed.  Expect a link in the next couple of weeks of an 

updated Policy and Procedure manual for how we 

will accomplish this!  

 

Many are the plans in a man's heart, but it is the 

LORD's purpose that prevails.  

 

MULCH MULCH MULCH!  We have been gifted a 

load of  mulch for the playground.  We will need a 

team to spread it early one morning or late one 

evening...if you might consider 

helping contact Christy Johns 

790-2674 or Rick Johns 829-0237 

dates to be determined.   


